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12 January 2018 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Bingo Fundraising Event 
 
I am writing to let you know that The Friends of Stanhope Barrington have organised a Bingo 
Fundraising event on Friday 2nd February 2018. 
 
The event will take place at Stanhope Sports and Social Club. Doors open at 6pm with the bingo 
starting at 6.30pm. Tickets cost £5.00 per person and include: entry, pie & pea supper and 5 
games of bingo. Additional bingo books are available to purchase on the night. Tickets are 
available from the school office from Monday 15th January 2018. 
 
In addition, there will be a bottle draw taking place. If anyone could donate bottles for the draw this 
would be very much appreciated. These could include bottles of shampoo, wine, pop or basically 
anything in a bottle! Tickets for the bottle draw will be available on the night. Any donations should 
be handed in to the school office.  
 
We raised over £400 from the Christmas raffle – which is fantastic. However, our PTA account has 
dwindled and we need to raise as much money as possible in order to continue to offer a £5 per 
child per term discount on educational trips and visits.  
 
Please come along to this event if you are able . Your continued support for the school and our 
children is very much appreciated. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank The Friends of Stanhope Barrington for their hard 
working in organising this event and many thanks to Dot Macdonald for providing the catering at 
cost price in order to maximise the amount raised. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Headteacher 

Westcroft 
Stanhope 

Bishop Auckland 
Co Durham 
DL13 2NU 
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